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With the current increase in environmental temperature and heatwave warning, the Occupational 

Health and Safety Authority (OHSA) would like to once again draw the attention of all those who work 

in the sun and in the heat, to take all the necessary measures to prevent health problems which might 

have serious consequences. 

Further information about the dangers associated with this type of work, the measures to be taken as 

well as information on the duty-holders can be found in an OHSA’s guidance document ‘Working in 

the Sun and Heat’. This guidance document is available in both English and Maltese and can be 

downloaded free of charge from OHSA’s Facebook page or by following these links: 

English:  https://bit.ly/sun_heat_EN 
 
Maltese:  https://bit.ly/Xemx_Shana_MT 

It can also be downloaded by scanning these codes: 

     

For further information one can contact the OHSA on tel. 21247677, send an email on ohsa@gov.mt 

or visit OHSA’s Facebook page @ohsamalta 
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